
Star Awards Postponed

Out of an abundance of caution, the Community Star Awards event,
typically held in the Fall, has been postponed for the Fall of 2022 due
to the continued spread of the COVID-19 virus. The rescheduled date
has not yet been determined, however consideration will be given to
scheduling the event during DD Awareness month in the Spring. Any
nominations for awards will be saved for future consideration.
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